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NOTICE OF INTENT TO PARTICIPATE 
 
 

Issued:  October.27.2020 
 

 
Vendors are advised the Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) intends to participate between 
October.27.2020 – December.31.2021 in one or more procurements conducted by RMA Trade.  
 
For further information and access to the RMA Trade tender notices, please review the BC Bid 
website at  www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca and the MERX website at www.merx.com. Interested 
Vendors are strongly encouraged to participate in these opportunities. For further information 
about RMA Trade, please visit www.rmatrade.com. 
 
Regional District Contact for Questions: 
Kurtis Felker, Purchasing Manager 
kfelker@rdn.bc.ca  
250.390.6762 
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